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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2010 9:29 AM
To: 'Brown, Damon'
Cc: Lichtenberger, Deborah
Subject: RO2999: 7-11 #32266 Livermore Work Plan

Mr.  Brown, 
 
Submitting the Work Plan with the detailed well survey is preferable.  The schedule for submitting the Work Plan is 
extended to October 1, 2010. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Brown, Damon [mailto:Damon.Brown@stantec.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2010 1:45 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Lichtenberger, Deborah 
Subject: 7-11 #32266 Livermore Work Plan 
Importance: High 
 
7-11 #32266 
1339 Vasco Road 
Livermore, CA 
Fuel Leak Case #RO0002999 
 
Mr. Wickham, 
This email provides a summary of the voicemail messages I have left you today regarding the work plan you requested for 
this site. 
 
As I indicated, Stantec generated the WP a few weeks ago and has been awaiting the results of our inquiry to the DWR 
regarding water supply wells within the 2,000 foot radius of the site.  As you are aware, you requested that a detailed well 
survey for the site be included with the work plan.  Stantec has already received the information back from the Zone 7 
Water Agency.  Based on our calls to the DWR last week, we were hopeful to receive the DWR results by yesterday, 
September 27th in order to include them in the work plan that you requested we submit by today, September 28th.  
Unfortunately, Stantec just today finally received the information from the DWR which will not allow us time to review and 
include with the work plan today. 
 
If acceptable to you, Stantec proposes submitting the work plan and detailed well survey to you tomorrow, September 
29th.  If this is acceptable to you, please respond to this email accordingly. 
 
As always, please feel free to contact me at the numbers below at any time. 
 
Thank You, 
Damon Brown 
Geologic Associate 
Stantec Consulting Corporation 
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Ph:   (916) 861‐0400 Ext. 230 
Fx:   (916) 861‐0430 
Cell: (916) 826‐7052 
damon.brown@stantec.com 

stantec.com  
  
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except 
with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
  
 


